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Comments: I would like to encourage the Forest Service to approve the Proposed Action for the Kaniksu Winter

Travel Plan. The Proposed Action closely resembles a plan that was crafted by a group of diverse stakeholders,

including snowmobilers, backcountry skiers, guides, and conservation groups. I believe that it strikes an

appropriate balance between the demand for winter recreation opportunities and the needs of the region's

beloved wildlife.


